
 

January 25, 2018 

 

Please publish the following public hearing notice in THE FARMVILLE HERALD on Friday, February 2, 
2018 and Friday February 9, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 
Notice of Public Hearings 

The Prince Edward County Board of Supervisors will hold two public hearings on Tuesday, February 13, 
2018 commencing at 7:30 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors Room located on the 3rd floor of the Prince 
Edward County Courthouse, 111 South Street, Farmville, Virginia, to receive citizen input prior to 
considering recommendations from the Prince Edward County Planning Commission on the following: 

1. Request by Abner King for a Special Use Permit to operate a Custom Manufacturing Facility 
located at 653 Plum Creek Road on property identified as Tax Map 008-A-20. This is an A1, 
Agricultural Conservation District. 

2. Request by Bart Gray for a Special Use Permit to operate an Indoor/Outdoor Commercial 
Sports and Recreation Center located at 140 Sheppards Road on property identified as Tax 
Map Parcel 022-A-73. This is an A2, Agricultural Residential District.  
 

A complete copy of the Special Use Permit applications are available for public review in the office of the 
Prince Edward County Administrator, 111 South Street, 3rd Floor, Farmville, VA, or on the county website 
at www.co.prince-edward.va.us.   It is the County’s intent to comply with the Americans with Disabilities 
Act.  Should you need special accommodations, please contact W. W. Bartlett, County Administrator at 
434-392-8837. 

       

http://www.co.prince-edward.va.us/









